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July 28, 2017 

From:  Joe Harris, Director of Administration 

L-4AA Inc. SCHOLARSHIP FUND.  A scholarship fund has been established to provide 

future financial support to undergraduate members of the company.  Donations 

payable to L-4AA Inc. in any amount in the name of a living (honorarium) or deceased 

(memoriam) member of the company should be mailed to:  Darlene Williams, 1807 

Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  It is important to note the name on the remarks 

line of your check for which the donation to the scholarship fund is made.  You will 

receive an acknowledgement letter for each tax deductible donation.  Any amount is 

appreciated. 

 Address your questions to Darlene Williams at ncdew29715@gmail.com 

GOLFERS AND SPONSORS NEEDED.  The 2017 General Hugh Shelton Leadership 

Center Golf Tournament is scheduled for Thursday, October 12th at the Lonnie Poole 

Golf Course located on the Centennial Campus – an Arnold Palmer creation for NCSU.   

General Shelton, 14th Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, is scheduled to participate 

in the activities of the tournament. You will also interact with many of the students 

who are beneficiaries of your support.    It would be appreciated if you would share the 

registration information with your friends who might wish to sponsor a hole, a soldier 

or veteran. 

http://sheltonleadership.ncsu.edu/shelton-golf-invitational/ 

 Charlie Leverett, Director of Special Events, is coordinating this activity. 

 Address your questions to Charlie at ctleverett2@gmail.com 

STATEVIEW HOTEL & CONFERENCE CENTER.  This new facility on the Centennial 
Campus next to the NCSU Alumni Association building could become the 2018 reunion 
hotel.  You can review the progress of this construction site at the address below.    
 

https://app.oxblue.com/open/wmjordancompany/stateview 
 
Your input is important so send your comments concerning the biennial reunion to 
Charlie Leverett, Director of Special Events, at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 
 
VOLUNTEER NEEDED.  I am looking for someone to volunteer to manage the 
association’s Facebook account.  No experience is required. 
 

 Address your questions to Joe Harris at jharris1781@gmail.com 
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